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Circular No.: NeSL/FC/2025/0187                                                                                 Date: 08th April 2025 

 

 

 

 

Annual Statement to Users for the FY 2024-25 as provided in the IBBI (IU) Regulations, 2017 
 

 
 

As per the provisions of Regulation 25 (1) of IBBI (Information Utility) Regulations, 2017, an Information 
Utility shall provide every user an annual statement of all information pertaining to user free of charge. 
 
Accordingly, National E-Governance Services Ltd – Information Utility, has enabled the Annual 
Statements duly generated user wise for the financial year, 2024-25 in the Information Utility Module, 
on 8th April 2025. 
 
The Registered Users, using their user log-in credentials, can log in to URL: https://iu.nesl.co.in - go to 
Reports Menu > Annual Statement and view and/or download the said Reports. 
 
NeSL is separately addressing individual e-mails, to all the Registered Users informing the above. 
 
In case of need for any further guidance or assistance in viewing or downloading the above, the 
Registered Users may contact our Help Desk on Toll Free Number 1800 599 2345 or reach us on e-mail 
id: helpdesk@nesl.co.in   
 
Your feedback is important to us and we welcome any suggestions to improve our services on a 
continuous basis. Please write to us at  suggestions@nesl.co.in with your suggestions, if any. 

 
 
Sd/    
Team NeSL                     
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